
 
 
 
I am writing to you in regards to SAVE TAFE ART CAMPAIGN. For me I am enrolled in a 
Tafe course online as I live in a regional community. We do not have on offer the range of 
courses available to those in the major centres.  
 
It is paramount that TAFE stays and is not eroded, just to save a few dollars. Education 
dollars are always well spent in the community. We need to have these programs on offer to 
support all regions and communities to provide them with employment and life opportunities. 
 
ART is an important part of our culture in our communities, where would we be without 
ART! 
 
Regards 
 
Sue de Smet 
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